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     November 2018 Newsletter 
 The children have enjoyed our little Halloween ‘celebration’, painting and drawing pumpkins, cauldrons 

and witches, scrapping and carving pumpkins, having spooky tattoos and playing trick or treat games.  

Some children have transitioned from the  Nursery Class and joined the Lions Class with new challenges 

and getting to know new friends.  We wish them lots of luck and happiness.  

 

 

 
    

 
We hope you all enjoy meeting your keyperson and 
learning how your child is progressing and making 
friends 
 

Continuing our fundraising efforts, whilst you wait for 
your appointment, we will be selling our very own 
special reindeer food for the children to sprinkle on 
Christmas Eve and Hot Chocolate cones, great for 
stocking fillers will also be available to buy – all at 
£2.50 each. 
 

 

 

             

  

 

 

Please don’t forget to bring back your form should 

you want to receive one of our special Santa 

Letters, not forgetting siblings!!!! 

Santa Letters 

    

In aid of Save the Children, wear your Christmas 

jumper to school – for a donation 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 14th December 

 
 

w/c 1st Nov  is H, followed by I and J and K  

  

Parents Evening – 

Monday 12th November 

                      

The children have done really well throwing their wellie, 
some surprised themselves how far they threw!  Please 
bring in your sponsored money and form, raising money 
for resources.  We’ll let you know who has won the prizes 
in next month’s newsletter. 

Now the weather is turning 

colder, please don’t forget to 

bring NAMED coats and 

jumpers.  Thank you 

Sponsored Wellie Throw                          

 

To raise money for Children in Need the children 

will be participating in a duck race, buy a duck £2 

and choose a name, cheer on your duck and the 

child’s winning duck will win a prize. 

Friday 16th 

November 

               

There are some sessions available in both the 

Nursery and Lions Class.  If you would like an 

additional session, please speak to a member of 

staff. 


